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Hunter, Jessina

To: Riki Kline
Subject: RE: 271240 Documentation Submittal

From: Riki Kline [mailto:k7nj@wilsonelectronics.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2008 11:32 AM 
To: TCB Admin 
Subject: RE: 271240 Documentation Submittal 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Jessina, 
Here’s the explanation regarding the tuning procedure: 
 
WILSON ELECTRONICS, INC. 
FCC ID: PWO1240SA 
TUNING PROCEDURE – 
No tuning procedure is available or required for this device. There is no tuning required. 
 
The above explanation is the same for all of our amplifiers and is the same as submitted in the past (except for 
different FCC ID). 
I’ve also attached the additional photos that you requested. 
I believe that you’ve received everything now. 
 
Best regards, 
Riki Kline 
Senior Electrical Engineer 
Wilson Electronics, Inc. 
3301 E. Deseret Dr. 
St. George, UT 84790 
Tel: (435)673-5021, ext. 148 
Fax: (435)673-0899 
E-mail: k7nj@wilsonelectronics.com 
www.wilsonelectronics.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




